
 

 

 

 

 

ERASMUS+ KA131 2023 

PARTICIPATION OF OUR TEACHING STAFF ON INTERNATIONAL STAFF 

WEEK 2024: Twin Transition in Focus 2024  

 

Three our professors, Ana Savić, Ljiljana Pecić and Marina Kocareva Ranisavljev, took 

participation on Staff Week Training Program: Twin Transition in Focus, from May 13th to 

17th 2024 in Maribor, organized by ACADEMIA. This event gathered 24 lecturers from 10 

different countries - Austria, Belgium, Latvia, Lithuania, Romania, Croatia, Serbia, Jordan, 

Morocco, and Slovenia! The training, conducted as part of the Erasmus+ blended intensive 

program, was an exceptional opportunity for international collaboration and knowledge 

exchange in the field of sustainable development. 

Central Theme: "Twin Transition in Focus" - digital and green transition were the key areas 

that lectures explored. Participants delved into ways to integrate sustainable practices into their 

curricula and daily work and developed project ideas. 

Participants had the opportunity to engage in lectures and workshops on sustainable 

development, project management, and innovation. Experts presented examples of good 

practices and the challenges we face in implementing sustainable project solutions. Lecturers 

on this event were: Alicia-Leonor Sauli-Miklavčič, Jasmina Poličnik, Simona Roškar, Tanja 

Kos, and Ljiljana Pecić. 

This Staff Week, rich in cultural and professional diversity, enriched the experiences of all 

participants and facilitated the spread of best practices across borders. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


